
Medford School Board, Mr. Dahman, Mr. Ovrebo, Mr. Ristau, 
 
The Medford Music Department is hosting the Section 1 Subsection 4 Large Group Music Contest this 
year scheduled for Friday, March 6th, 2015. 
 
In years past the contest has run from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
 
There will be 8 schools participating with this Contest: Bethlehem Academy, Cannon Falls, Goodhue, 
Kenyon-Wanamingo, Medford, Pine Island, Randolph, Zumbrota-Mazeppa. Each of these schools will be 
bringing their bands, choirs, and orchestras to Medford to have MSHSL certified judges listen, critique 
and work with them. 
 
As Contest manager, I would like to use the following rooms for this contest. 
The Community room for the contest headquarters, Commons, Concession stand, Elementary Gym for a 
warm-up site, the High School Gym for a performance site, the Choir room for a directors/judges room, 
the Band room for a warm-up site and the Auditorium for a performance site. 
 
I will need to offer to each participating school a homeroom/classroom that they could use for the day 
for coats, uniforms, instrument cases. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
 
Brian M. Gustafson     Beverly Cashman 
Director of Bands     Choir Director 
Medford Public School     Medford Public School 
Contest Manager 


